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Tuesday 6th September 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
As part of our drive to maintain, promote and engage pupil 
interest in reading, the school is celebrating Roald Dahl Day on 
Tuesday 13th September 2022. 
 

Dressing up ideas: 
With your child, discuss the stories and characters they enjoy 
from their favourite Roald Dahl books. The dressing up 
possibilities are endless: Oompa Lumpa, Mr Willy Wonka, 
Fantastic Mr Fox, Matilda, Mrs Trunchball and many more. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you are unable to purchase a costume, why don’t you get 
creative with your child and make a costume? You can use an 
old T-shirt or cardigan to match a character’s outfit. Be 
creative! 
 

During this day, children will read and learn about Roald Dahl, 
his stories and characters. Children will engage in exciting 
science/ craft activities to bring to life some of the scenes from 
different stories by the author.  
 

We look forward to seeing your child dressed up for the special 
day on Tuesday 13th September 2022. Thank you for your co-
operation & support.  
 
Kind regards,  
Mrs. Mahmood (Reading lead) 
 

 


